Request for Withdrawal


	NPRR Number
	638
	NPRR Title
	Revisions to Certain Price Components of EAL

	
	

	Date
	July 27, 2016

	
	

	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Mark Ruane

	Company
	ERCOT

	E-mail Address
	mruane@ercot.com

	Phone Number
	512-248-6534

	Cell Number
	NA

	Market Segment
	NA


	Reason for Request for Withdrawal


This NPRR is no longer required.  After back-testing of the methodology described in this NPRR, Market Participants identified concerns and have worked to develop an alternative methodology to better reflect market risk in credit exposure calculations.  To better facilitate understanding of the revised methodology it has been captured in a new NPRR that is expected to be posted in August 2016.  Consequently, with the endorsement of the Credit Work Group (Credit WG), ERCOT wishes to withdraw NPRR638.
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